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I cannot understand why you are discounting the need to provide ID to be able
to vote.  This seems to be a totally needless change, that leaves the current
system open to massive fraud and surely for no obvious benefit.  I am completely
gobsmacked by the idea, and leaves me very concerned for the future integrity of
our voting system.

Yours sincerely, Gaye Allison, Deception Bay.
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